
October 10, 1984 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors  held their regular monthly meeting on 

Wednesday October 10, 1984 at 7:30 p.m. at the township municipal building on Hoffman  

Home Road.  All members were present.   

 The minutes were approved by motion of Glenn Snyder, 2
nd

 by Harry Hilbert, 

carried.   

 The treasurer’s report was approved by motion of Jim Neth, 2
nd

 by Hilbert, carried.   

 The John Richardson plans were approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Hilbert, 

carried.   

 The James Hunt sketch plan was reviewed.  Supervisors discussed lot size of lot 1 

and lot 2, will make suggestion that lot 2 should be a little wider at the rear.  Sewage 

enforcement officer will be notified to make sure all sewage approvals can be obtained.   

 The David Robertson plan was approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Hilbert, 

carried.   

 Tom Pyle presented a petition to the supervisors asking that no variance be given to 

the sludge ordinance in the township, the township has a good ordinance and the 

petitioners would like to see it kept in its present form.  Bill  Hill was present to explain the 

application of the sewer sludge from the Lake Heritage Municipal plan on the Dayhoff 

properties.   

 Letter read from Keystone Sanitation Company concerning the 7% tax levied by 

Union Township on the gross receipts of the company’s revenue.  They wanted a resolution 

sent to Union Township asking them to repeal this tax.  Motion by Snyder to table this 

matter.    

 A letter was read by Snyder from Mr. Hansford’s attorney - Mr. Hansford will be 

conforming with township sub-division ordinance and sewage regulations.   

 Letter from Adams County Public Library- please keep the library in mind when 

Revenue Sharing is distributed.   

 Robert Miller has resigned from the township planning commission as he has 

moved from the township.  Sam Dayhoff was appointed to fill his unexpired term on the 

planning commission by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Hilbert, carried.  Secretary to send Mr. 

Dayhoff letter confirming his appointment.   

 Budget meeting will be held on October 17, 1984 at 7p.m.  

 The annual convention of Township Officials will be held on Wednesday 

November 14 at 6:00 p.m. at Irishtown.   

 Next meeting will be  held on Thursday, November 15, 1984 at 7p.m.  Secretary to 

advertise this change of meeting notice.   

 Meeting adjourned at 9:15 p.m. by motion of Neth, 2
nd

 by Snyder, carried.   

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


